
March 29, 1933.

Dr. F. p.
President, Carnegie Corporation, 
522 Fifth Avenue,
Hew York, N, Y,

Keppel,

My dear Dr. Keppel,

I acknovledr-e with thanks your letter

roe of the resolution passed by 

Carnegie Corporation on 

March 21 st and having reference to the grant 

the Library School at McGill University.

of March 27th, informin 

the Board of Trustées of the

in aid of

Those of ua

responsible for the administration of institutions in

these days will appreciate the necessity of a 20f cut 

In grants. It so happens that Dr, Lomcr is away in 

Bermuda and will not be back for a wee k or two, but

we shall have to discuss

on the reduced lacunae.

ways rnd means of living

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


